
From: Gill Walt  
Sent: 26 April 2023 12:05 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application reference 2022/3853/P 
 
As a resident of Kentish Town, Camden I would like to object to the proposal to 
allow a Ferris wheel to be introduced in Camden Market. The area already 
receives 28 million visitors a year, and adding a theme park ride into the 
middle of what is already a very crowded area seems to me to threaten the 
community living and working around the market, rather than add any benefit. 
Please take this into consideration when reviewing the proposal. 
Many thanks, 
Gill Walt, 63 Lawford Road, NW5 2LG  
  
 
 


